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19th October 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Last year, as a school, we moved to using a new scheme of work for the teaching of Art 

produced by 'Kapow Primary' and thanks to your contributions the children were able to take 

part in a much wider range of activities.  

This year we will begin to use Kapow for our Design and Technology teaching. As with Art, 

the reason for this move is to ensure progression of skills, improved end products and more 

food preparation content.  Lessons will also introduce the children to using new tools and 

equipment.   

In order to make this change as successful as possible, we are again asking for a voluntary 

donation of £5 per child, payable via Scopay. This will allow us to fund new materials and 

resources that will make all of these exciting changes and learning opportunities possible.  

Many thanks for your support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Mayhew and Mrs Rushbrook 
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